
MEMO 

 
 

TO: MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL 

 

FROM: Wes Anway, Interim Director of Public Works 

 

SUBJECT: Signage for compost site 

 

DATE: May 19th, 2020 

 

 

 

BACKGROUND 

 

In the spring of 2020 the public works staff has spent many hours cleaning up the 

compost site after years of abuse and misuse of the compost site. We also hired a 

D6 Dozer to come in and clean off the pad for the brush pile. This was needed to 

get rid of the foot to foot and half of dirt and mud that has built up over the years. 

The contractor that grinds our brush is having to take more time to sort out dirt and 

other debris that cannot go through their grinder. The first step we would like to 

take is the use of better signage to help city residents find the right piles for each 

different item that is acceptable at the compost site. Our hope is that this will also 

better explain which items can be disposed of at the compost site and what are 

nonacceptable items. It is also our hope that this step will help keep the compost 

site cleaner for the residents and reduce the time staff has to spend to maintain the 

site. We have received a quote for the 14 signs we would like to purchase in the 

amount of $604.59 from EFA. This item has been brought to the Public Works 

Commission and consensus was agreed upon.  

 

REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION  

 

Approval to purchase signage in the amount of $604.59 from EFA and installation 

of signage. 

 

Attachments: 

Sign design  

Quote from EFA for signs 
 



 




